
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF ST. CLAIR 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2024-2025 BUDGET  
 

The City Council of the City of St. Clair will conduct a public hearing on the proposed 
2024-2025 budget including the general, enterprise and internal service funds and the 2024-
2025 through 2028-2029 capital improvement program of the City of St. Clair for the fiscal year 
beginning October 1, 2024. 

 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 

budget will be a subject of this hearing. 
 
The hearing will be held in the Bernard E. Kuhn Municipal Building, 547 N. Carney Drive, 

St. Clair, Michigan on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 7:00 pm.  All interested citizens will 
have an opportunity to give oral or written comments. 

 
Further notice is hereby given that a true copy of the proposed budget will be on file in 

the office of the City Clerk and is open to public inspection.  
 

 Persons with disabilities needing accommodations for effective participation in this 
meeting should contact the City Clerk at (810)329-7121 or via email, asturdy@cityofstclair.com, 
at least two working days in advance of the meeting.  An attempt will be made to make 
reasonable accommodations. 
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